
 

 February 2020 | COB Communications Update  4 

 

Scholar of the Year 

 
Congratulations to the winners of the College of Business Scholar of the Year.  Both applications 

will be sent forward to the Division of Research to compete in the University-wide competition. 

Michael Harari, Assistant Professor, Department of Management Programs 

Don Neubaum, Professor, Department of Management Programs 

  




